
 
 

Is pleased to announce that the 
 

 

 

Will donate a U.S. Flag to Heritage Hall 
 

on  
 

Friday, June 29 at 6:30 pm 

Main Dining Room 
 

 

The flag presentation will be made by members of 
 

The Loudoun Elks Lodge #2406 Honor Guard  
and 

The Virginia Elks North District Honor Guard 
 

 
 

RESIDENTS, FAMILY MEMBERS & FRIENDS,  

VOLUNTEERS & STAFF  

ARE CORDIALLY INVITED  

 

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED! 


